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Hi I’m Mrs. Karen Atkins-Daughty and I will be your child’s special education teacher for the 2020-2021 school year! It is with great pleasure that I write to welcome you back to another great school year.  I hope that you and your family have enjoyed your extended vacation. 
As we enter into this new virtual learning platform your partnership and support are key elements to ensuring that we are able to maximize each student’s educational and personal development.  There are some things that will change this school year such as students logging into Clever and Microsoft Teams to join myself, their teachers and classmates for some exciting, rigorous, and thought provoking learning.
As the special education teacher I will meet with students on Microsoft Teams to teach small group lessons and join them in their regular classrooms for extra educational support.  I will engage students’ in I-Ready lessons and we will use other educational resource as needed to enhance student learning.  Students will have a regular scheduled time to be logged into their learning platform.  Springdale school hours are 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  IEP meetings will be done virtually, unless face to face is required.
I am eagerly waiting for you to join me for an exciting virtual school year!


Sincerely,
Karen Atkins-Daughty (Sped Chair)
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